
From: Leo OBrien 
Sent: March 5, 2021 3:14 PM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca> 
Cc: Patrick Brown <patrick.brown@brampton.ca>; Palleschi, Michael <michael.palleschi@brampton.ca>; 
Paul Vicente <paul.vicente@brampton.ca>; Rowena Santos <rowena.santos@brampton.ca>; Medeiros, 
Martin <martin.medeiros@brampton.ca>; Pat Fortini <pat.fortini@brampton.ca>; Gurpreet Dhillon 
<gurpreet.dhillon@brampton.ca> 
Subject: Please Stop Highway 413  

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

Dear Regional Council Members From Brampton, 

Hope All Is Well... 

We do not need highway # 413, like we may have thought we once did. 

Times have changed and being proactive & progressive does not include (in any way) supporting this 
highway. 

Our local environment will be forever damaged, if you support the construction of this highway. 

Please stand on the correct side of history by voting against this highway. And voting in favour of a 
Federal Environmental Study, will also be a good thing, that might just be the way to help derail this 
potentially huge mistake from ever happening. 

And please encourage all of your fellow Peel Region Council Members to do likewise. 
Thank you !! 

We’re Counting On You !! 

Thanks And Best Regards, 

Leo O’Brien 

March 5, 2021
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	From: Leo OBrien <friendsofheartlake@rogers.com>



